
March 12, 2014 

Town of Casey Property Owners: 

Commencing this spring and through the summer, our assessor team of Dennis Feit&Lisa Meyer will be 

completing a property revaluation. This will require on-site inspection and measuring of all buildings on 

your property. If you have any reservations or objections, please contact the assessors at (715) 235-1338 

at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Gene Bethel 

Chair, Town of Casey 


